Wolfe County Board of Education Wellness Policy Hearing Proceedings October 22, 2014

The Wolfe County Board of Education conducted a Wellness Policy Hearing in open and public session on Thursday, October 22, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. The hearing was held at Central Office, 68 Main St., Campton, KY. Notice of the hearing was in advance by sending a letter home with all students on October 16, 2014. All members of the Wellness Policy were present.

The purpose of the hearing was to allow parents, students, and members of the public an opportunity to provide input to the School Wellness Policy, as required under the Child Nutrition and WIC Reauthorization Act of 2004. Two areas were addressed in the policy; nutrition education and physical activity. These would be monitored if any state or federal legislation should arise in these areas.

There being no comments or questions from the members or audience the Wellness Policy Hearing was adjourned at 4:10 p.m.

Sandra L. Allen Food Service Director